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Reception Phonics Coffee Morning 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

On Wednesday 8th November, we will be holding a coffee morning for you to come and learn about 
how we teach Phonics and the scheme we use called Little Wandle.  We will be presenting a short 
workshop on what Phonics is and how you can support your child’s phonological development at 
home in order to help with their independent reading and spelling.  There will be opportunity for 
you to ask any questions that you may have regarding Phonics and reading in Reception.   

This will start promptly at 9.00am till approx. 10.00am in the school small hall. We will open the hall 
doors at 8.50am for you to grab a tea or coffee before we begin.  Please enter through the main 
entrance gate and walk towards the small hall entrance (towards the school kitchen). A staff 
member will be there to greet you.     

 Please click the link here to inform us if you are able to attend.   

https://forms.office.com/e/z3xtpasAM5  
  

We hope to see you there! 

 

Best wishes,  

 Mrs Taylor  

Assistant Headteacher  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/z3xtpasAM5

